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14th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Reception – Year 6  

Just a quick reminder: 

 

Tomorrow, Thursday 15th December 2022 is Christmas Dinner day. If your child normally brings a 
packed lunch and you have paid for them to have a dinner on this day, then they will be served a 
Christmas Dinner. We are also having our Winter/Christmas Jumper day, your child may come to 
school wearing their Winter/Christmas jumper for 50p donation to school fund. 

 

Monday 19th December 2022, we are having our Christmas Party Lunch. We will also be having 
Christmas parties during the afternoon. Your child may come to school wearing their party clothes. 

Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather!! Sensible footwear must be 
worn. No jewellery allowed. 

 

Wednesday 21st December 2022, School closes at 2:00pm for the Christmas Holidays. Please make 
arrangements for your child to be collected from school at the earlier time. School re-opens on 
Thursday 5th January 2023 at 8:45am.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher  
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